
 

U. S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 
 
 

 
To: Dean McFerrin, Commodore            June 7, 2021__ (date) 

Cc:  District Board and Staff       

From :  Linda Haynes______, DSO_FS_______                              

 
HIGHLIGHTS/”3 UPS”:.  

1. We have been asked to help with the Change of Command for the Cutter Pike at Station San 
Francisco.  Currently we have 3 or 4 members who have volunteered to help.   

2. It is great to have Coast Guard Island open, I have most of the AuxFS equipment in my garage.   
 
DETAILS: 

1. We will be helping with whatever is needed for the Change of Command. 
2. We have been waiting over a year for Coast Guard Island to open up.  We organized a Retirement for 

Sector San Francisco the day before the Island was shut down to Auxiliary.  I have been storing all the 
equipment in my garage, it will be great to get it back to Coast Guard Island and organized. 
 

PROJECTS: 
1. When we get the equipment back to Coast Guard Island, we will reorganize the storage unit and the 

trailer. 
 
CHALLENGES/OBSTACLES/OPPORTUNITIES: 

1. Awaiting a new SOP (Standard Operating Procedure) for Food Service.  Lots of changes.  Due out 
5/20/2021 which did not happen. We know that the AuxFS name will change to CA-1 or 2 (Culinary 
Assistant). We will get a new logo and a medal for our uniform.  Although, AuxDATA II will not have 
this name for our time.  We will also have a mandatory 12 hour requirement to maintain our 
qualification. 

 
GOALS AND OBJECTIVES: 

1. Looking forward to getting back to work.  
 
 
PHOTO GALLERY:   

2. Hopefully next month we will have some new photos. 
          

 
 
 
 

 


